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Comments: From: Dee Tvedt Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 9:00:09 PMTo: Probert, Cheryl - FS, ID

<cheryl.probert@usda.gov>Subject: [External Email]Please extend Hungry Ridge comment deadline so public

can accessDear Supervisor ProbertPlease extend the Hungry Ridge SEIS comment period to this fall.In a

reanalysis for the Hungry Ridge logging project, the Forest Service has found many more acres of what it claims

is old growth, but because the project area is still snowed in, the public cannot access these areas to verify these

claims.Please wait for the snows to melt so the public can verify your agency's representations.Thank you.-- Dee

Tvedt


